
 
We wish you a Merry Christmas & a 

Blessed New Year! 

Care Corner Orphanage Foundation 
December 2008 

(Top Row Left to Right) Rick & Lay Hwa (Directors), Add (Administrator), Noy (Care Giver), Waan (Pastoral) 
(Second Row) Mon (Cook/Care Giver), Jai (Handyman/Care Giver), Lek (Pastoral) 



 

 

Contact Us 
 

Those interested in sponsoring a child please write to email address: cctricky@loxinfo.co.th 
 

To donate, please see information at: http://www.carecornerorphanage.com/support/donate 

In Everything Give Thanks In Everything Give Thanks In Everything Give Thanks In Everything Give Thanks 
unto the Lordunto the Lordunto the Lordunto the Lord    

    
• Completion of Worship Sanctuary 
• Good health for the children & staff 
• Committed staff members who love 

and care for the children 
• Financial provision through 2008 
• Global partnership from individual 

volunteers, schools and churches 
• Generous donors & child sponsors 
 
A quote from,  Jonathan, one of 
the nine Singaporean students 

 
“Thanks for your generous hospitality 

during my short stay with Care 
Corner Orphanage. I had a wonderful 

time mingling with the kids. They are 

just so lovable. My prayer is that 

every single one of them will have a 

divine destiny ahead of them.” 

9 university students from 
Singapore laying bricks for 
the first time in their lives! 

Deep concentration 

Group interaction after a hard day’s work Hey kid, see how it’s done? 

Before the work begun 


